
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

July 7, 2022 
 
 
 
Ms. Melanie Bachman, 
Acting Executive Director  
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
  

Re: DOCKET NO. 503 – ARX Wireless Infrastructure, LLC application for a 
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the 
construction, maintenance and operation of a telecommunications facility 
located at 43 Osgood Ave New Britain, Connecticut. Start of Construction 

 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 
 The Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”) granted a certificate for the above referenced 
docket to ARX Wireless Infrastructure, LLC (“ARX”) on December 16, 2021. ARX hereby provides 
notice of its plans to begin construction at the above referenced facility on or about July 21, 2022. 
Notice of the completed construction will be provided upon completion.  
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Keith Coppins 
      
 
 
cc:  Parties and Intervenors 
 City of New Britain 
  
 


